
OLD BARNSBURY 
TRANSFORMATION 
NOVEMBER 2023

Following our meetings in July and August, we’ve been continuing to 
develop the refurbishment works as well as the proposed energy and 
sustainability strategies for Old Barnsbury.

We will explain how we are able to start the programme of work on Old Barnsbury. We have 
now finalised plans for kitchen & bathroom layouts to include mechanical ventilation.

We want to invite you to our next residents’ meeting to provide an update to you and answer 
any questions you may have. This meeting will be held on 28 November from 6–8pm. 

Turn over for more details.

REFURBISHMENT
 WORKS UPDATE

Join us for our next residents’ 
update meeting on 28 November



Stay in touch

020 3234 2221 www.betterbarnsbury.org.ukbest@newlon.org.uk

Next steps 

We will be working towards tendering and appointing contractors in the New Year to start 
works on kitchens and bathrooms. We want to make sure residents have their input in this 
process, so if you’re interested please let us know at one of these sessions or by getting in 
touch below.

We will continue to keep you informed and meet with you regularly as these works progress. 

Residents in the first block to be refurbished at Fisher House will be notified, and we will 
hold a meeting before work starts with these residents.

The works to your kitchens and bathrooms marks a key step in delivering 
the improvements to Old Barnsbury that you voted for in 2021.

Have your questions answered

A presentation will take place at the Barnsbury Community Centre on Tuesday 28 
November from 6–8pm. The presentation will start promptly at 6pm, after which a 
Q&A session will take place where you can ask any questions of the Newlon team. 


